
KOTZEBUE SHORE AVENUE PROJECT 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
The week of June 14th, 2010 

 

Weekly updates will be provided to the public as construction progresses on Shore Avenue. All updates will provide information 
regarding Construction Schedule, Work Zone Locations, Traffic Control Measures and Public Safety & General Notices. 
 

Please see map below for this week’s active work 
zones.

 

 
Notices 

Work will continue at Vista #3 with full road closure expected through June 22nd.  Starting Today at 7:00 
AM, Shore Avenue will be closed between Lake Street and Lagoon Street (House 120 to 134) until further 
notice.   Along Shore Avenue, dirt excavation heavy equipment along with dump truck traffic will have an 
increased presence.  Please follow the detours and stay out of the closed areas.   

 
Schedule 

Project activities this week will include: 
 Material hauling and staging from the project yard to Vista #2 & #3 
 Gravel hauling from DCI and KIC’s yards to Vista #2 & #3 
 Pile driving at Vista #3 
 Ground thawing at Vista #3 
 Grading, block removal and dirt  fill between (House 120 to 134) 

 
Traffic Control 

This week AIC will have occasional traffic interruptions along Shore Avenue and side streets, when 
moving equipment and materials. Shore Avenue will continue to be closed at Vista #3 (House 709 to 711) 
and between Lake Street and Lagoon Street (House 120 to 134), until further notice. Emergency vehicle 
access will be available 24 hrs. a day. Please follow all marked detours.  Plan ahead for upcoming road 
closures on Shore Avenue. 
 

Questions, Comments or Concerns?  
Please contact: Kelsi Ivanoff 

442-4282 
kelsi.ivanoff@aicllc.com 

Construction Safety Tips 
 Read & obey all project signs 
 Avoid active Work Zones 
 Stay positive & patient! 


